
 

 
30 Peters Place 
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732.741.3363 

 
 

WHAT:  SJAA Open Public Meeting 

 

WHEN:  Tuesday February 7th, 7PM 

 

WHERE:  St. James School Library 

 

 

 

We will have a Open Public Meeting in the Saint James Library.  We plan to 

discuss SJAA opportunities for Participation, Volunteers, Coaches and 

Fundraising.  Bring your concerns and ideas! 

 
 

In recent years, we have had diminished participation and less support at the parent 

level.  We are looking for ways to get it back. Currently we are ramping up for our 

Spring Fundraiser- Run with the Royals 5K on Mother's Day, Sunday May 14th on 

the Long Branch Boardwalk and look forward to a great warmer weather event! 

 

If you are unable to join us but would like to be involved, please email Laura 

Shroba at TLShroba@verizon.net 

 
 
 

 

On behalf of the St. James Athletic Association, 

 We thank you and need your generous and continued support! 
 

 


